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 [Translation based on material released on Tokyo Stock Exchange by Sharp Corporation] 
 

February 15, 2021 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Notice on Approval of Extension of the Deadline for Submission of Securities Report  
for Third Quarter Ended December 31, 2020 

 
Sharp Corporation (“the Company”) announces it has received approval of extension of the deadline 

for submission of its quarterly securities report, pursuant to Article 17-15-2(4) of the Cabinet Office 
Ordinance on the Disclosure of Corporate Affairs, etc. from the Kanto Local Finance Bureau today, 
February 15, 2021. 

The Company expresses its sincere apologies to all stakeholders including shareholders, investors, 
partners and all related members for causing concerns and inconveniences. The Company will 
continue to make full efforts to submit its quarterly securities report by the extended deadline, March 
15, 2021. 

 
1. Quarterly Securities Report covered by application for the extension 

127th (Year Ending March 31, 2021) Third Quarter Securities Report (October 1, 2020 to December 
31, 2020) 

 
2. Deadline before the extension for the submission of the report 

February 15, 2021 
 

3. Deadline after application for the extension approved 
 March 15, 2021 
 

4. Future Outlook 
The Company will promptly disclose the result of the application to extend the deadline for 

submission.  
The Company will promptly formulate the 127th (Year Ending March 31, 2021) Third Quarter 

Securities Report based on the investigation situation by the investigation committee, and after 
audit procedure by PricewaterhouseCoopers Aarata LLC, the Company will submit the securities 
report by the extended deadline March 15, 2021. 
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